
I am voicing my disagreement with the proposed increase in Copyright Office filing fees. 
 
I own a small publishing company that employs a few editors to produce our newsletters. 
We publish 9 times a month. 
 
The proposed 86% increase ($585 per month, up from $315 per month), presents enough 
of a hardship to make us reconsider the value of  copyrighting our publications. 
 
This is too high an increase to put on small business. Please re-consider. 


